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I am writing to show support of this bill to ban conversion therapy for LGBTQ 

identifying people. Conversion therapy only causes harm. Conversion therapy only 

stands to hurt and confuse people, particularly young people who are already 

struggling with their families and their identities. Conversion therapy is outdated, 

proven to be inconsequential, and a bizarre form of treatment. There is no reason for 

it to still exist let alone be used to treat people who do not need treatment. 

Conversion therapy is a fallacy. It is unethical and unnecessary. It needs to end.  


